

2015 MAR 10 PM 2: 34

Building Belmont's Future 9 Chenery Terrace Belmont, MA 02478

Ellen O'Brien Cushman Town Clerk Town of Belmont 455 Concord Avenue Belmont, MA 02478

Dear Ellen:

Building Belmont's Future is a Ballot Question Committee, founded on February 28, 2011, dedicated to the passage of the coming override in the vote on April 7 of this year.

We are doing business as Yes for Belmont, and the website yesforbelmont.com is our venue for public education on the issue. Building Belmont's Future remains the legal and financial entity.

The undersigned Sara Masucci and Greg Stone are the Chairman and Treasurer, respectively, for Building Belmont's Future.

Please let us know if you have further questions. We greatly appreciate your continued service for the town.

Sincerely,

Sara Masucci

Chairman, Building Belmont's Future

Greg Stone

Treasurer, Building Belmont's Future